
From: dchaggg@gmail.com <dchaggg@gmail.com>
To:  

Date: 3/7/2017 1:29:49 PM
Subject: Affordable Care Act ~ Website email from Daniel Haggerty

Lt. Governor Bryant, Gentlemen, I'm writing to express my opinion on the repeal of the democrat's 
ACA; I'll be brief. For years you have publicly paraded your disdain for this law and repeatedly made 
unanimous calls for its repeal, only to be thwarted by democrats. Now that you have the proverbial 
hammer I encourage you not to balk at this task. Or, rather, you best not balk! We see through this 
hypocrisy of voting for an issue when you know it will be vetoed and reject it outright! Nuf said. Other 
then that, I strongly encourage everyone of you to stay on OFFENSE 24/7/365x4 until every last 
vestige of 60+ years of liberalism is erased forever! Do not shy away from this task; this is America's 
time and we will support you in this endeavor. Sincerely, Dan and Carol Haggerty Daniel Haggerty
 

Daniel Haggerty
 
4745 Chester Rd
 
North Myrtle Beach, SC 29582
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